
above subjects already under way. The non-participating Mediterrane an  
States will be invited to contribute to the work of this meeting. Questions 
relating to security will be discussed at the Madrid Meeting. 

The duration of the meetings of experts should not exceed 4-6 weeks. 
They will draw up conclusions and recommendations and send their reports 
to the Governments of the participating States. The results of these meetings 
will be taken into account, as appropriate, at the Madrid Meeting. 

All the above-mentioned meetings will be held in conformity with para-
graph 4 of the chapter on "Follow-up to the Conference" of the Final Act. 

The Government of the Socialist Federal Republic of Yugoslavia is 
requested to transmit the present document to the Secretary-General of the 
United Nations, to the Director-General of UNESCO and to the Executive 
Secretary of the United Nations Economic Commission for Europe. The 
Government of the Socialist Federal Republic of Yugoslavia is also requested 
to transmit the present document to the governments of the Mediterranean 
non-participating States. 

The representatives of the participating States expressed their profound 
gratitude to the people and Government of the Socialist Federal Republic of 
Yugoslavia for the excellent organization of the Belgrade Meeting and the 
warm hospitality extended to the delegations which participated in the 
Meeting. 

Belgrade, March 8, 1978 
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